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Wychwood Library 
Thank you for all the amazing books you 

donated for the Milton-under-Wychwood 

Fete. I know it is hard to part with these 

treasures but I assure you, they either go 

onto our shelves if we do not have that 

particular title, or they are much 

appreciated by a new owner. The 

proceeds go towards the Fete Committee 

as well as purchasing new books for our 

library. We raised £300 this year: £125 

will go to the Fete Committee and £175 

will be spent on new books, so many 

thanks again for your support. 

 

Hop Along and make a Spaceship 
Space Hop, the summer reading scheme 

is in full swing. Do come along and take 

out books and be rewarded with stickers, 

bookmarks and other fun stuff. 

The medal and certificate presentation 

ceremony will take place in the Library 

on Wednesday 15
th
 September at 5pm. 

Come and help us make a SPACESHIP 

on Tuesday 10th
 August from 10.30 until 

12 noon. Lots of colouring and sticking 

and the wonderful machine will be 

proudly displayed across the ceiling space 

in the children’s area.  

 

Wychwood Wordpeckers 
Well done to all who contributed stories 

to the Creative Writing Competition. The 

winner in the 10 - 12 group was Amelia 

Light with Shane Grimmett coming 

second. The under 10 group was won by 

Fabia Gomm. All the stories will 

eventually appear in book form in the 

Library for all to enjoy. It was lovely to 

see such enthusiastic, budding authors in 

the Wychwoods. Look out for the restart 

date in September. New members 

welcome. 

Year Six from Wychwood School visited 

the Library in June to learn about the 

Library Catalogue and Reference Online. 

Thirty two youngsters crowded around 

our computers to try out this valuable 

asset that is of course available to all 

library members for use from home or 

here in the Library. All you need is your 

library card and your PIN number. Please 

ask if you would like to know more. 

 

Calling All Mums and Toddlers 
Calling all mums and toddlers to join us 

on a Friday afternoon at 2pm at the 

“Two o’clock Club” with stories, rhymes 

and singing for about 10 to 20 minutes.  

 

The library aims to be a central resource 

for the whole community. However with 

all the current cuts this is not something 

we should take for granted. It is survival 

of the fittest time and only the well-

supported, busy libraries will continue. 

Come and visit us at Wychwood Library.  

Opening times 
 

Monday 2.00pm to 7.00pm 

Tuesday   Closed 

Wednesday 9.30am to 1.00pm 

 2.00pm to 5.00pm 

Thursday   Closed 

Friday 2.00pm to 7.00pm 

Saturday 9.30am to 1.00pm 
 

Ruth Gillingham 
Wychwood Library: 01993 830281 


